
 
 
 
 
15 October 2024 
 
 
 
Ken and Pamela Bartlett 
On behalf of Feed It Forward Inc 
Phone: 0499 388 002 
Email: pamandken8@gmail.com 
 
 
 
To the Tammin Shire Council 
 
Re: Feed It Forward Tammin 
 
Feed it Forward is a community-led, grass roots initiative, a 100% volunteer organisation.   Our 
volunteers who dedicate their time and resources to collect and distribute rescued food from 
large businesses such as Coles and Woolworths to families and communities in need, are the 
heart and soul of our organisation.  
 
We have been providing this service to the Tammin community from our home at 23 Shields 
Street, Tammin for a number of years.  The service is available to all community members on 
Mondays from 4 – 5pm and on Fridays from 4 – 5.30pm and all items are available to community 
members at no charge.   
 
Obviously running from our home is not ideal, particularly in adverse weather conditions and we 
would like to request the Shire’s support by way of the use of the Lesser Hall as a distribution 
point.  If this could be provided at no cost it would assist us to provide this service to those in 
the community in need. 
 
We thank you for considering our request and look forward to working with you to continue to 
provide this important service to the Tammin community. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Ken and Pamela Bartlett 
Feed It Forward Inc 
 
 
 


